
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

June 10, 2022 
 

 FINAL Book Reminder!  All personal books are due in the library on Monday.  If you have lost a 
book, check in with Tammy or Ms. Grant.  All classes who have returned and accounted for their 
books will be entered into the doughnut draw where 3 lucky classes will win doughnuts!   

 Outdoor Ed will be in the portable today.   

 


